
 

Bruce Highway, southbound, resurfacing 
Work notification: August 2024 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) will be undertaking resurfacing works on the 
southbound carriageway of the Bruce Highway, between the Parklands interchange and the Kiel 
Mountain Road overpass, including resurfacing and rehabilitation to the ramps at the Bli Bli interchange. 
Please refer to the details overleaf. 

Key works 
 

• Resurfacing the southbound carriageway. 
• Resurfacing and rehabilitation of the on and off-ramps at the Bli Bli interchange. 
• These works do not include the roundabouts at the Bli Bli interchange or the ramps at the 

Parklands interchange.  
 

What to expect 
 

• Works are scheduled to begin in mid-August 2024 and will take up to six weeks to complete, 
weather and construction conditions permitting.  

• These works will be undertaken at night between 6pm and 6am, requiring one lane to be 
closed. Weekend works and works during the day may be required.  

• Detours will be required for short periods during works at the Bli Bli interchange. These will be 
signed with Variable Message Boards (VMS) before and during the works.  

• Reduced speed limits, construction signage and traffic control will be in place to ensure motorist 
and roadworker safety. Motorists are encouraged to drive to the changed traffic conditions. 

• Emergency services will be given priority access through the work site. 
 
Motorists are urged to check 13 19 40 or Queensland Traffic (qldtraffic.qld.gov.au) for updates. TMR's 
contractor will endeavour to keep disruptions and noise to a minimum while the works are undertaken. 
TMR understands roadworks can be frustrating for nearby businesses, residents, and road users, and 
acknowledges the cooperation and patience of stakeholders during works.  
 

 

  

For more information, please contact TMR's project team on:  

Phone: 5451 7055  Email: northcoast@tmr.qld.gov.au 
All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution, however, works and 
dates are subject to change due to circumstances outside of TMR’s control.  

https://qldtraffic.qld.gov.au/


 

Location of works 

 
Legend:   
 
Location of resurfacing works  
 

 Resurfacing and rehabilitation of ramps  
 

Please check 13 19 40 or Queensland Traffic (qldtraffic.qld.gov.au) for updates. 
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